

December 30, 2022

Tammy Mason Independent Brokers, Inc. 9508 E. 1st Avenue Spokane Valley, WA 99206

Dear Tammy,

We are beyond grateful for the ongoing support of Independent Brokers, Inc. And as we near the end of 2022 we end it in gratitude and wish you and your family a happy holiday season and a most prosperous new year.

Your contribution of \$12,250 (Check #1989) received in December 2022 will help us to continue to soar into the new year. It's because of you and other supporters in the 12 states we serve that for 39 years we have completed over 95,000 missions. And those missions have made a tremendous impact in the lives of over 20,000 passengers and their families providing them access to health care and other essential services regardless of their social, economic, or geographic circumstances at no cost.

We thank you for making a difference.

With gratitude,

Josh Olson

Executive Director

PLEASE RETAIN FOR TAX PURPOSES

No goods or services were received from Angel Flight West in exchange for these contributions. Angel Flight West is a 501 3 c - Federal Tax ID # 95-3956297